
 
Dec 22nd, 2017 

 
Dear JFS Families, 
  
It is unbelievable that we are at the end of 2017. The holiday season 
is here, and we have much to be thankful for. Members of JFS PTA 
would like to thank the entire school community for their support. 
Whether you chaired an event/ program, volunteered occasionally or 
purchased items from our fundraisers, you all play a part in supporting 
our kids. It takes all of us to make this community so wonderful.  
Thank you to all of you. 
We look forward to seeing you and hearing your voice in the coming 
year. Please join us in continuing this work for our kids. Wishing each 
one of you a happy, healthy and safe holiday season! 
 

 
Family Giving Tree was a huge success with 100% participation.  JFS students came forward and 
fulfilled needs and wishes of 12 Montgomery Elementary School Families - 54 gifts (approx) were 
collected. We would like to extend our sincere gratitude towards their generosity and willingness to 
support the community.  
 
Important Dates to Remember: 
Monday, January 8th 2018 - School Resumes 
Friday, January 26th 2017 - Bingo Night 
 
 
     ​PETER PAN Jr - A BIG Success! 

 
Congratulations to all the performers of Peter Pan Jr.  All your hard work 

and dedication was enjoyed by over 400 people who flew off to Neverland 
and remembered how exciting it was to never grow up. Thank you to all 

the parents behind the scenes that helped make it all possible. Your time, 
effort, and willingness to help were invaluable to the success of the play.  

From:​ ​Mrs Cacciaroni, Mrs Luzod and Danny Tran​ (Drama Chairs) 
 

JFS PTA would like to commend the relentless work and effort of 
our teachers, Mrs Cacciaroni and Mrs Luzod and our parent  

Danny Tran to make Peter Pan Jr such a unprecedented success 
at JFS! We had the best time at the play. Thank You! 

 
 

   Have a fun Holiday Season! 
See you in 2018! 
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